

P.O. Box 1410, Mbarara Uganda, Telephone: +256-4856-60601, Fax: 256-4854-20782

VICE CHANCELLOR SEARCH COMMITTEE 2024

Our ref: SC/24-07 **Your ref: Date:** July 12, 2024

The Staff

MUST

Dear All

Re: Invitation to Public Presentation by Vice Chancellor Candidates

As part of the ongoing search for the next Vice Chancellor of Mbarara University of Science and Technology (MUST), we are pleased to invite you to attend a public presentation by the shortlisted candidates. This event is designed to provide the MUST community and stakeholders an opportunity to interact with the candidates and gain insight into their plans and vision for the University.

The presentations will be held on **Monday, July 29, 2024**, in **GFL01, FAST Building**, Kihumuro Campus starting at **2:00 p.m**.

To register for Zoom, scan the QR code below,



Your presence and participation in this important event will be highly appreciated.

Thank you.

VICE CHANCELLOR SEARCH COMMITTEE